
O i L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O . B O X 8 7 1 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

M&rch 3, 1960 

Mr. B i l l Kits t i e r 
Gulf Oil Corporation 
Box 669 

Roswell, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Kastler: 
Enclosed are two copies of Order No. R-1620 in Case 
1907 issued by the Oil Conservation Commission this 
date. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 

i r / 

Enclosures: (2) 


